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At the 2016 Annual Meeting, the full Committee determined that, even though the Website Sub-
Committee has satisfied its current commitments, instead of being formally dissolved, the 
subcommittee should remain in place to handle all communications with the webmaster and to 
continue to make smaller updates as needed, including the addition of member bios. This is the 
role the Sub-Committee has been playing over the past year.  
 

a. Addition of Documents 
During the 2016-2017 working year, the Website Sub-Committee has continued to assist the 
webmaster in keeping the website up-to-date by providing copies of the Committee documents for 
upload. These documents include the annual meeting minutes, legal update reports, and other Sub-
Committee and Committee Reports. Should members of the Committee have versions of these 
documents they would like included on the website, please send such documents directly to the 
Website Sub-Committee by email.  

 
b. Addition of Committee Member Bios 

The Website Sub-Committee has continued work on adding Committee Member Bios to the 
website. As members will recall, the Committee approved the addition of biographical information 
for all members and voted that bios should be limited to 100 words and include only information 
related to education and work experience that is relevant to International Commercial Arbitration. 
To gather this information, the Website Sub-Committee re-distributed the Bio Form to all 
Committee members via email. As of May 4, 2017, a total of 27 bios have been submitted to the 
Website Sub-Committee. On May 4, 2017, the 27 bios gathered were forwarded to the 
Governmental Co-Chairs for their approval. Once the Co-Chairs approve, the bios will be 
forwarded to the webmaster for posting.     
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